
Stockholm, 2014.01.02


!
REQUEST FOR OFFER


TRANSLATION SERVICE FOR THE PURPOSE OF DANISH LANGUAGE VERSION OF THE 
PORTAL WWW.POLEN.TRAVEL


!
Polish Tourist Organisation in Stockholm is looking for a supplier of translation 
services for the purpose of the update of the Danish language version of the portal 
www.polen.travel.


The estimated number of A4 pages (600 words per page) will be 20 and the 
languages will be from English to Danish. The contract will be signed for a year, i.e. 
from January 2014 till December 2014, or until the estimated value of the contract is 
used. The translation should be ready to publish. 


The offer, stating the cost of one translated A4 page, excluding of VAT, is requested 
to be sent until 10 January 2014 to the email address: 
malgorzata.hudyma@polen.travel.


The offer is binding for another 14 days after the deadline expires but the PTO 
reserves rights to take the decision after the sample of the text is delivered.


Looking forward to the coming offers. In case of further questions please do not 
hesitate to contact Malgorzata Hudyma at the phone 0046 70 738 1121.


Kindest regards


!
!
!

Malgorzata Hudyma


Director, Nordic countries


Polish Tourist Organisation in Stockholm
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